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To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Grant, 

Phillip Burnham < pburnham@burnhamlawgroup.com> 
Tuesday, March 28, 2017 8:50 AM 
Comments Mailbox 
E: Family Law: R. 1:40-4 (b) Proposed Change ... Compensation and Payment for 
Economic Mediators 

Please treat this email as my objection to the proposed rule change. I believe this will stifle good mediators from 
participating in the program and cause more cases to remain in court. This process to get paid is not in keeping with a 
mediator being appointed by the family court and the current system does allow for a judicial review prior to any court 
order for payment of unpaid fees. 

Thank you. 

Philip S. Burnham, II, Esquire* 
Burnham Law Group, LLC 
8000 Sagemore Drive - Suite 8303 
Marlton, NJ 08053 
(856) 751-5505 
Fax: (856) 751-5516 
pburnham@burnhamlawgroup.com 
www.burnhamlawgroup.com 
*Member, NJ PA & DC Bars 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it, 
many contain confidential information that is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person 
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or 
distribution or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this message is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you 
have received this transmission in error, please notify us by reply e-mail or by telephone and destroy the original 
transmission and its attachments without reading them or saving them to disk. 

Additionally, this e-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error free as information could be 
intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not 
accept liability for any errors, omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If 
verification is required please request a hard-copy version. 
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